
 

 

 
  

 
September 13, 2024 
 
The General Manager 
Pakistan Stock Exchange 
Stock Exchange Building 
Stock Exchange Road 
Karachi 
 
Subject: CORPORATE BRIEFING SESSION 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In the compliance with the PSX Notice No. PSX/N-92 dated January 28, 2019, a 
Corporate Briefing Session of Shell Pakistan Limited for the Analysts Community / 
Shareholders and Market Participants is scheduled to be held on October 01, 2024, 
from 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm at Shell House Karachi. 
 
For attending the session, the participants are requested to bring with them the 
original CNIC and Employment card for identification purpose. 
 
You may please inform the TRE certificate holders of the exchange accordingly. 
 
Thanking you, 
For Shell Pakistan Limited 

 
Lalarukh Hussain Shaikh 
Company Secretary  
  


